
News Detail http://www.pak.gov.pk/newsDetail.aspx?NewsId=7

1 of 2

http://www.pak.gov.pk/newsDetail.aspx?NewsId=7

17-07-2008 07:29

SEARCH
  

Go

  
Make infopak my Homepage

Add to favorites

GOVERNMENT

 Constitution of Pakistan

 Government Structure

 Who’s Who

 Parliament

 E-governance

HOW DO I?

Register a Company
Obtain Driving License
Obtain a fresh passport

Book Air Ticket online

Contribute in relief fund

INFO CENTER

Information Minister's 
Profile
Overview of Pakistan's
Economy

Destination Pakistan

Maps

Photo Gallery 

Video Gallery 

Forms
Tender Notice

Jobs

FPSC Jobs

News Detail

ISPR rejects New York Times report as incorrect 

RAWALPINDI, Jul 16 (APP): A Spokesman of Inter Services Public Relations (ISPR)
Wednesday clarified a news report published in American media regarding Pakistani
Post’s not being in the United States record. Reacting to a report published in “The New
York Times” captioned “Pakistan Post was not in U.S. Records”, the Spokesman said,
the report is factually incorrect and devoid of facts. “The grid coordinates of all the
posts on the Pakistani side of the border had been shared with Coalition Forces at least
thrice, since 2003,” the Spokesman said. Even marked maps were handed over to
Coalition Forces at one stage, indicating the location of our posts, the spokesman
concluded.
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